
Muscogee County School District will phase in the reopening of in-person classes starting  

September 14, 2020 for ninth grade students and students who are in self-contained specialized 

classes. Those students will be allowed to return to in-person instruction on September 14, 2020 if 

they chose the in-person instructional model. Sophomores, Juniors and Seniors will remain in virtual 

classes.  

 

Beginning on September 21, 2020 all students may attend in-person classes, which is inclusive of 

Sophomores, Juniors, and Seniors if the parent selected the in-person model. Students who chose 

virtual must remain for the entire nine weeks and can only change at the beginning of each nine week 

grading period. Parents and guardians have until September 4, 2020 to make or change the choice for 

their children. Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions or concerns. 

Please continue to monitor our Kendrick High School Website and follow us on our Kendrick High 

School Facebook and Instagram Pages. 

 

 
 


